
 

 

SD 36 receives a fee to facilitate the distribution of advertising materials from community organizations and businesses. This fee goes 
toward programs that support students in need. SD 36 does not accept responsibility or liability for the contents of any advertising, 
and does not endorse an advertiser’s services, goods or programs. Visit our online community bulletin board for frequent updates to 
community postings. These links are safe, despite your browser warnings that may suggest otherwise. 

SD 36 WOULD LIKE TO SAY THANK YOU TO 
THESE GENEROUS DONORS… 

  

 

 

 

GREEN CYCLE SOLUTIONS – PAC FUNDRAISER 
Lucrative PAC and Dry-Grad Committee E-Waste inkjet recycling program. Students to bring in their inkjets from their 
home printers for consolidated bulk recycling. Earn $150 for every small box returned. See details in PDF  
READ MORE 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PC CHILDREN’S CHARITY 
$26,190 

 

A big thank you to PC Children’s Charity and their ongoing support of 
the Surrey School District’s breakfast program. $26,190 has 
generously been donated to support our learners. Not only does the 
breakfast program promise a sustaining meal to start each day, but 
also provides positive interactions with school staff and encourages a 
healthy morning routine for our learners. 
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https://www.surreyschools.ca/departments/BDEV/Community_Information/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.surreyschools.ca/departments/BDEV/Documents/Communit-e%20Bulletins/February%202022/PAC/Green%20Cycle%20Solutions%20-%20PAC%20Fundraiser.pdf


 

 

SHAW COMMUNICATIONS 
140 classrooms are able to participate in Classroom 
Champions this school year as a result of Shaw 
Communications continued support. Classroom Champions is 
a year-long mentorship and social and emotional (SEL) 
program partnering world-class athletes with students in 
grades K-8 so they engage in a safe and enriched learning 
environment. With Shaw Communications financial support, 
Surrey Schools and Classroom Champions are connecting 
Olympic and Paralympic athlete mentors with students across 
the district to learn more about goal setting, perseverance and 
community. 

 

 

SURREY FIREFIGHTERS CHARITABLE SOCIETY 
$200,000 

 The Surrey Fire Fighters Charitable society continues to 
support Surrey Schools with their Nutritional Snack 
Program. Over the course of the school year, the program 
will provide $200,000 in snacks to over 120 schools. The 
program provides healthy snacks such as granola bars, 
sesame snaps, fruit cups, cheese and crackers, and other 
non-perishable grocery items that are individually wrapped 
and can easily be distributed to students in need. Thank 
you to the Surrey Fire Fighters Charitable Society for the 
longstanding compassionate support!  

 

UNITED WAY OF THE LOWER MAINLAND 
$180,000 
$180,000 has been provided to three Surrey Schools partner 
organizations for the collaborative delivery of afterschool 
programming. Through United Way School’s Out funding, 
partners including Canada SCORES, YMCA of Greater Vancouver, 
and Washington Kids Foundation are working with Surrey 
Schools to ensure students are receiving safe, supportive, and 
enriching learning opportunities outside of regular school hours. 
Thank you to United Way of the Lower Mainland, and our 
community partners, for your ongoing support and collaboration.  

 

 

 



 

 

  

 

VANCITY 
$10,000 

 Vancity has kindly donated $10,000 to the REACH 
program. The REACH program is an employment 
readiness and leadership development program 
the prepares our high school students with 
transferable skills to confidently apply their 
knowledge and abilities towards community 
building and attaining future employment 
opportunities. Thank you, Vancity for supporting 
our secondary learners on their path to success.  
 

 

 

VANCOUVER SUN CHILDREN’S FUND ADOPT A SCHOOL 
$404,720 
The Vancouver Sun Children’s Fund Adopt a school 
program has donated $404,720 to support emergency 
needs at over 34 Surrey Schools. These funds support any 
emerging needs that arise at our schools and we were able 
to provide nutritious food, proper clothing, transportation, 
and extra-curricular activities to our learners. In addition, 
this generous donation supports our peer to peer and boys 
mentoring program, four district breakfast and lunch 
programs and weekend food programs for families in need. 
Thanks to the compassionate generosity of the Vancouver 
Sun Children’s Fund, our school team can act quickly to 
provide our students with essential items, supports and 
opportunities they need to remain on a path of future 
success.  

 

 

  



 

 

 

ZENTERRA 
$53,025 
 Zenterra Developments and their partners have graciously donated 

$53,025 towards the Surrey School District meal programs. The meal 
programs play a fundamental role in ensuring we provide students with 
nutritious meals each school day to aid in developmental, emotional, 
and physical growth. Thank you Zenterra for your continued support of 
the meal programs. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


